
Plastic Pollution INC Secretariat 

 

 
   

 
 
 

Reference: Not-INC-2024-0056       28 November 2024 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Please be informed that the introductory meeting of the members of the LDG has been rescheduled for 

19:30 today. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Signed 

The INC Secretariat 


